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May 1, 2002

To: Switchgear Committee Chair

Re: ERP Subcommittee Meeting Minutes, Newport, RI

ERP Subcommittee has met on Monday, 4/29 at 6 pm with 9 members and 1 guest present. The meeting agenda included the following items:

1. The paper review process for the IEEE Transactions has changed. The Web based process eliminated the Switchgear Committee paper coordinator so it is up to the individual Subcommittee chairs now to make sure that all papers reviewed and accepted for publication are also submitted to the ERP for possible Paper Awards so we do not miss those opportunities to award worthy papers. The individual Subcommittee paper editors are:

1. Jeff Nelson for HVCB, HVS

1. David Lemmermann for SA

1. Sean Slattery will nominate a person for LVS

1. Tim Royster for HVF

1. John Wood for RODE

The editors will provide short reports on the papers reviewed and their ranking at the ERP Subcommittee meetings. M. Glinkowski will inform Arun Phadke (editor of the Transactions on Power Delivery) about the Subcommittee paper editors.

2. Awards and recognitions- Kirk Smith has been selected for the 2001 Individual Distinguished Service Award. WG C37.04 (R. Garzon – chair) has been selected for the 2001 Outstanding WG Award. These awards will be presented at the main committee meeting on Thursday morning, 5/2.
3. All members are invited to nominate a candidate for the awards at all levels. The details of the awards available to the Switchgear Committee members are included on the ERP Subcommittee web page.
4. In an effort to promote work of different Subcommittees and increase the level of technical awareness an idea has been raised to ask each Subcommittee to prepare a Technical Tutorial on the equipment, technologies, and standards covered by the Subcommittee. ERP Chair is going to pursue this idea.

Respectfully submitted

Mietek Glinkowski

Chair of Education, Recognition, and Publication Subcommittee




